
 

 

GoldFax Security Bulletin – Urgent – for Windows Server 2003 and Windows XP  
An issue has been identified with recent Microsoft Security Updates that may cause the GoldFax server application and the GoldFax Windows 
client application to fail. These operating systems are affected:  

 Windows XP Service Pack 3  

 Windows XP Professional x64 Edition Service Pack 2  

 Windows Server 2003 Service Pack 2  

 Windows Server 2003 x64 Edition Service Pack 2  

The immediate circumvention is to remove Microsoft Security Update KB982802 and/or KB2360937and reboot the 

workstation(s) and servers.  

More information is available at http://www.microsoft.com/technet/security/bulletin/MS10-066.mspx  

The GoldFax engineering team is working on a permanent solution. We will notify you when a GoldFax software update is ready.  

If you have questions or need assistance, please contact us.  

 

http://www.microsoft.com/technet/security/bulletin/MS10-066.mspx

